
  
 

 

Managed Transportation Surcharge Update 

  

  

August 29, 2024 

  

   

Dear Valued Customer,   

  

We would like to thank you again for your continued patience and understanding while we navigate the 

recent challenges caused by the rail work stoppage.  

CN & CPKC have announced that they have ended their respective work stoppages.  We would like to 

advise our customers that we are still experiencing delays and we do expect that it will take a little while 

to get caught up. With that said, we will not be charging the Managed Transportation Surcharge for 

shipments picked up on or after Thursday August 29, 2024. 

Please do not hesitate to contact customerservice@kindersleytransport.com with any questions you may 

have.   

  

Regards, 

 

Kindersley Transport Ltd.  

 

  


